
COMPARISON BETWEEN 2007 APPROVAL AND APPLICATION PROPOSAL 

 

Below is an extract from the plans of the conversion that was granted 

planning permission by the Council in 2007. 

 

 
 

And below is an extract from the plans submitted in respect of the refused 

application that is now the subject of the current review.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The original stone will be used to face the external walls of the replacement 

building, and the roof will be covered in natural slate.  What would therefore 

be built, should this review be successful, would therefore be a faithful replica 

of the barn conversion that was previous approved. 

 


